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Dear Mr. Bryant,
 

It seems hard to believe, but 2018 is coming quickly to a close. The University 
of South Carolina is preparing for an exciting but daunting transition as our 
beloved longtime president, Dr. Harris Pastides, looks forward to his retirement 
this summer. While that is months away, plans are already underway to show 
Dr. Pastides and his wife, Patricia, how much they have meant to Carolina and 
to our community. 
 

Few universities have had the privilege of a president serving for more than 10 
years. Thanks to Dr. Pastides’ leadership and vision, Carolina has never been 
stronger. Along with our president, we would like to thank all members of 
the Carolina community who have helped guide our university on this 
incredible 10-year journey. Without your investment, all that we accomplished 
together would simply not have been possible.

When you donate to Carolina this holiday season, you show your dedication to 
our university’s bright future and our state’s continued improvement. By 
making your gift today, your impact can extend into the new year and help 
us transition to an exciting new chapter in Carolina’s extensive legacy.

Thank you for your generosity to the University of South Carolina, and happy 
holidays!
 

Sincerely,
 
Office of Annual Giving
 

P.S. Don't forget to make your year-end gift before December 31! 
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